
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Grigware, Mike
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2009 1:01 PM
To: Lemus, Rudy (Consultant); Williamson, Alec; Klockenteger, John; MacClellan, Lee; Barry, Ed 

(UCO)
Subject: RE: Draft Civil Design Criteria- Bored Tunnel Conceptual Engineering
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

6/23/2009

Rudy, 
  
We  have not at HQ Design been able to do a complete review on this Civil Design Criteria Draft, we have started it, 
but pulled off due to the stimulus projects coming through for design completion.  Also we have a change up in 
personal taking place in Design.    
  
We are hoping to have the review complete by mid April if that works for you.  John Klockenteger and Kurt Seilach 
from HQ  along with Lee MacClellan from Region will be doing the review.   
  
Let us know if that time is acceptable. 
 

From: Lemus, Rudy (Consultant)  
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2009 3:20 PM 
To: Williamson, Alec; Phelps, Don (Consultant); White, John; Preedy, Matt; Greco, Theresa; McCormick, Dave; 
Bandy, Mark; MacClellan, Lee; Grigware, Mike 
Subject: RE: Draft Civil Design Criteria- Bored Tunnel Conceptual Engineering 
 
Hello, 
  
Please submit your comments by the close of business on Monday, March 30th. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Rudy Lemus 
Hatch Mott MacDonald 
Design Review Coordinator/Trend Engineer 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Project 
Office: (206) 267-3847 
Fax: (206) 382-5291 
Cell: (206) 861-5513 
  
 

From: Lemus, Rudy (Consultant)  
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2009 3:55 PM 
To: Williamson, Alec; Phelps, Don (Consultant); White, John; Preedy, Matt; Greco, Theresa; McCormick, Dave; 
Bandy, Mark; MacClellan, Lee; Grigware, Mike 
Subject: Draft Civil Design Criteria- Bored Tunnel Conceptual Engineering 
 
Hello, 



  
Attached is the comment review form for the subject deliverable. Please use this form for your review.  
  
The transmittal letter that was attached with this document stated comments were due on March 23, 2009 
with a comment resolution meeting on March 25, 2009. Please disregard those dates. The due date for 
comments and the comment resolution meeting date is being being re-scheduled. 
  
I will update you on the due date for comments next week. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Rudy Lemus 
Hatch Mott MacDonald 
Design Review Coordinator/Trend Engineer 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Project 
Office: (206) 267-3847 
Fax: (206) 382-5291 
Cell: (206) 861-5513 
  

6/23/2009


